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January 10, 2022


Dear new Hawks Landing Owners:

Welcome to the Hawks Landing community.  We have assembled some information concerning the Hawks Landing community.

Trash pickup is every Monday and Thursday starting January 31, 2022.  Yard waste and recycling is picked up on Thursday starting January 31, 2022.

The Hawks Landing Community is zoned for the following schools:
	Elementary:	Cypress Creek Elementary School
	Middle:	Beth Sheilds Middle School
	High:		Earl J. Lennard High School

Tampa Electric Company is the electricity provider.  Tampa Electric’s phone number is (813)-228-1111.

Hillsborough County Water Department is the water provider. The Water Department can be reached at (813)-272-5977.

Please direct all homeowners’ association payments and any other written correspondence to:

Hawks Landing Community Association, Inc.
c/o Prime Community Management, Inc.
346 East Central Avenue
Winter Haven, FL 33880

Our phone number and e-mail are included at the bottom of this e-mail, and should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. I also encourage you to visit the Prime website, www.PrimeHOA.com, where you can access more information, submit homeowners’ association inquiries and notices, and even update your personal contact information.

On behalf of the Board,

Prime Community Management
info@primehoa.com
(863) 293-7400
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